
Dates for the Diary 
 
 

11/11 - 3.30-4.40 – Sewing Club 
  3.30-4.30 – Dodgeball 
12/11 - 3.30-4.30 – Football 
  3.30-4.30 – Lego 
13/11 9.30 – Open Morning  
  3.30-4.30 – Mad Science 
14/11 -  3.30-4.30 – Hockey 
15/11 Celebration Assembly 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
Our attendance target is 96% 

This week: Reception 96% 
 Y1 91.3% 
 Y2 99.5% 
 Y3 93.5% 
 Y4 90.4% 
 Y5 96.5% 
 Y6 92.5% 
 Whole school 94.2% 
 

Whole school since September 
95% 

 

 

Maths Challenge 
Year 1 & 2 – the sum of two numbers is 22 and the difference between the two numbers is 14.  What are the 
number? A: 18 & 4 
Year 3 & 4 – Mr Smith’s birth date value (the sum of the day and month of his birth e.g. 1st February, 1 + 2 = 
3) is 19.  What is his birthday?  Is there only one possibility? A: 10th September or 9th October 
Year 5 & 6 - Mr Smith’s birth date value (the product of the day and month of his birth e.g. 1st February, 
1x2=2) is 112.  What is his birthday? A: 14th August 
Challenge – A football pitch has an area of 5390M2, a rugby pitch measures 96m length and 56m wide.  
What’s the difference in area?  What could the length and width of the football pitch be? A: 14 M2 70M X 77M 

 

Primary Admissions – Starting School 
September 2020! 

We are opening our doors so that parents with children due to start school 
September 2020 can come along and see our lovely school in action. We 

have an open morning on Wednesday November 13th at 9.30am. There is no 
need to book just come along at either 2pm or 9.30am on the day.  
If you have a child whose birthday falls between 01.09.2015 and 

31.08.2016 you need to apply now for a primary school place for your child 
in September 2019. Apply online at 

http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/applyforschool   
Closing date for applications is 15th January 2020. Please note the 

Admissions Policy and how the places are allocated. 

It has been wonderful to welcome our children back into school this week to what promises to be an exciting 

and busy Christmas term. Letters have come out today with information about the school panto trip 

happening in December, we are hoping to take every child in school on this fabulous trip and so would urge 

everyone to hop on to schoolcomms and make the necessary payments as soon as possible. We have also 

sent a letter out this week with the date of the parish bazaar – next Saturday – inviting children to come and 

join in with stalls and hopefully sing a few songs, we can only go ahead with the singing if we have enough 

children so please do get your reply slips in and support our wonderful parish in this lovely festive event.  

Have a lovely weekend.  Mrs Wilson - Head Teacher 
 

Stickers 
 

A huge thank you to everyone that 
has been collecting the Aldi stickers 
for the school. The stickers are now 

no longer available and we are … 
short on our chart.  Could everyone 
have a look in the bottom of their 

bags, in the car, under the sofa just 
in case there are any hiding that 
could help us finish off our chart 

and in with the chance of winning 
£20,000 for the school. 

http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/applyforschool

